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EDITORIAL  

 

Dear Readers, 

 

We are thrilled to announce a significant milestone in the development of our medical journal. Starting with this issue, our 

publication will be exclusively in English. However, previously submitted articles will be processed in their original 

language. 

 

The decision to shift to English as our primary language stems from our aim to enhance the visibility of high-quality medical 

research and disseminate it to a broader audience. English, being the international language of science and medicine, provides 

a common platform for researchers, healthcare professionals, and academics from diverse language backgrounds to access 

and contribute to the latest developments in medical science. 

 

We sincerely thank our valued readers and contributors who have supported us in previous issues. We invite you to explore 

the diverse array of research articles, reviews, and case studies our journal now offers in English. 

 

Celebrating our 12th anniversary, the fact that our journal has been indexed in the Turkish Citation Index for the past ten 

years underscores our scientific stability. We are committed to maintaining the highest standards of peer review, scientific 

integrity, and ethical publishing practices. 

 

As we embrace this change, we remain open to feedback and suggestions from our readers and the scientific community. Our 

commitment is to continuous improvement to better serve the needs of our audience. 

 

Wishing you all a joyful and successful new year, filled with health, happiness, and new discoveries. Together, we will 

continue to advance medical knowledge and contribute to improving healthcare worldwide. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Halil Erdem Özel 

Editor-in-Chief 

Kocaeli Medical Journal 

 
 


